AUGHTON ST. MICHAEL'S C. OF E. SCHOOL

NEWSLETTER

2 Momentous Occasions

This weekend will see a historic moment occurring for the nation with the
Coronation of King Charles lll. Hopefully the children will have the time to see
some of the live coverage and then we will mark the occasion in school on Friday
26t May once they have a better understanding of what happened. Next week is
also a significant time for Y6 as they will be sitting their SATs. All the children
and staff have worked extremely hard this year to maximise their potential and
all we ask then to do is try their best next week and, if they do that, whatever
happens we will be proud of them. I’'m sure you will all join me in wishing the
Y6’s and King Charles lll good luck in the coming days and weeks.
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A Right Royal Tea Party

We — the PTFA - are hosting a
Right Royal Tea Party on Friday 26th
May in conjunction with the schools
money week to mark the Coronation

Church Service to mark the
Coronation of King Charles llI

of the King.

The morning will commence
with a royal market at 9:15am (the
end of Celebration Worship) with
gifts made by the children to buy
along with teas, coffees and cakes
and treats, which the children
haven’t made, for parents, carers
and family to purchase.

After the market the children
will then have a royal tea party
picnic.

On the day the children can
come dressed as a royal or in red,
white and blue.

For this we would like to ask
for a donation of £3 to the PTFA for
non-uniform and tea party. This can

. be paid via the school app.
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In celebration of the coronation of’

King Charles lll, St Michael’s Church will be
having a special church service on Sunday

- 7t May at 1lam. The service will be for all

ages and we would like you to make a crown
to wear during a ‘crown procession’ within
the service. Following the service, you are
invited to bring a picnic to enjoy in the
church grounds, if you are able then please
bring some chairs.

SCHOOL DINNERS

Week commencing Monday 8t" May: Week 3

School dinners for the whole of this half-term (17t
April to 26t May) will cost £64.40.

If you still owe for the last half term Mrs
Golding has emailed you with details. Please
make payment as soon as possible. Thank
You

Bank Account details
Account Number: 21600737
LSort Code: 40-35-29




Y6 SATs: 9t - 12th May

Next week, Y6 will be sitting their SATs. To support them during this week,
please can all parents and carers make every effort to ensure their children arrive
promptly to help create a calm and quiet atmosphere in school. Also, during this
week some playtimes may change to ensure there is ho one outside the exam
rooms. Please be assured that all children will receive the normal amount of
playtime during the morning, but this may be at a different time or in a different
place.

SATs Timetable

Tuesday 9th May  10:00am English: Grammar, Punctuation & Spelling
Tuesday 9th May  11:15am English: Spelling Test

Wednesday 10t May 10:30am English: Reading

Thursday 11t May 11:00am Maths: Paper 1 Arithmetic

Thursday 11t May 2:00pm Maths: Paper 2 Reasoning

Friday 12th May 10:30am Maths: Paper 3 Reasoning

Events week commencing Monday 15" May

Mr Singleton

Tues Y5/6 Athletics
Tues KS2 Chess
Wed Y2
Wed Y3/4

| Fri V4

Fri YbB/6

3:15 - 4:15pm
3:15 - 4:15pm
3:15 - 4:15pm
3:15 - 4:15pm

Mrs Vieyra
Cricket
Athletics
Swimming Ipm

3:15 - 4:15pm

Cricket Mr Clare

Who’s Captured the Rainbow? u Twitter: @AughtonsSM
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Please follow us on Twitter to see ,
what we get up to in school on a
day-to-day basis.

This week there are photos and
videos from this week’s activities
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including the Y4’s trip to York.




Come and join in Messy Churchin
St Michael's Church Hall, Church Lane,
Aughton at 9.30 — 10.30 am on

Sunday 14" May ’
Eurqvision =

Messy Church is a fun, craft-based time for children
and young families including music, Bible stories,
prayer, followed by drinks and snacks.
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Parking Around School

We have again been contacted by
local residents in relation to parking
at drop off and collection times.
Please can you be considerate of local
residents and pedestrians when you
park, ensuring that cars can access
driveways and that there is space for
buggies and prams to pass on the
pavement. Thank you for vyour
Lsupport in this matter. |




